
 

 

August 24, 2020 

 

 

To: Private Schools 

 Attn:  Transportation Services 

 

Re: MPS Student Transportation Services 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

As you may know, Milwaukee Public Schools will be delivering instruction virtually and will not be 

providing student transportation services for public school students.  In accordance with Wis. Stat. § 

121.54, Milwaukee Public Schools will not provide student transportation services for private school 

students as well, neither in the form of yellow bus services nor reimbursement payments for services 

rendered by schools or families themselves. 

 

We continue to monitor the effects of COVID-19 in our community to help guide our decision of when to 

move to in-person instruction.  Should we move to in-person instruction in the future, we may elect to 

provide student transportation services at that time.  We will keep you abreast of any changes. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Calvin Fermin 

Deputy Superintendent 

Office of the Superintendent 
5225 W. Vliet St., P.O. Box 2181 

Milwaukee, WI 53201-2181 
(414) 475-8001 • mps.milwaukee.k12.wi.us 

 


